
From: JJ <dglwest@aol.com> 
Subject: wildlife corridor motion 
Date: April 18, 2016 at 2:15:54 PM CDT 
To: Sharon.Dickinson@LACity.org 
 
Ms Dickinson, 
 
I’m writing today to voice my support for the Wildlife Corridor Motion being presented to the LA City Planning 
Committee on Tuesday, April 19th.   
 
This is a very important quality of life issue for the residents (both human and animal) of our great City.  Please 
pass along our feelings to the City Planning Committee to let them know that their constituents strongly support 
these efforts to keep open space throughout LA. 
 
Thanks, 
Jim Johnson 
 
(Please keep my email address private and do not share it with any other entity.  Thanks.) 
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